
Athletics Administrative Report 

Date: 10/31/24 

 

Football: 

This year of not being in a conference was tough football season. Our football team suffered a ton 
of injuries, and we finished the season 1-8 overall. Next year we made the decision to join with the 2 
remaining TCC 11-Man football teams (Whiteford and Summerfield) the TAAC football conference 
in Ohio. This will ensure stability in a football conference and allow our student athletes the 
opportunity to continue to compete at a high-level year in and year out.  

 

MS Football:  

MS football competed in every game this year finishing 1-5 overall in the LCAA MS conference. They 
will join us and compete in the MS TAAC football conference as well next year. 

 

Volleyball: 

Our girl’s junior varsity/varsity volleyball teams played well this year. The girls’ varsity team is 
currently 15-2 overall and 12-0 in conference play. Winning the TCC Girls Volleyball 
Championship 2024-25 season.  

District play begins November 6th @ Whiteford @7pm.  

 

MS Volleyball: 

Both 7th and 8th grade girls’ volleyball teams compete well in the TCC this year. 

 

Cross Country: 

This year all cross-country teams (Boys and Girls) have been doing very well as a team and setting 
personal records. Both the boys’ and girls’ varsity teams won again the TCC Championship 2024-
25 with the boy’s team qualifying for states and (1) female student athlete runner qualifying for 
states.  

Our MS boys and girls placed 1st and 3rdd in the TCC Jamborees. 

 

 

 



Girls Swim: 

The girls’ swim and dive team has been performing well and competing very hard this season with 
several swimmers setting personal best in times. “Senior Night” at Erie Mason will be held 
November 5th @6pm vs SMCC.  

 

Winter Sports Season: 

Winter MS boys’ 7th and 8th grade basketball begins November 4th @4:30pm vs Whiteford at EM. New 
hires for winter sport season are Alex Langenderfer (7th Grade Boys), Tim Icoanglei (8th Grade Boys) 
and Neil Stephenson (MS/Varsity Boys Wrestling). 

 

 All other winter sports official practices start November 11th, 2024. 

 

We look forward to a competitive 2024-25 season from all our winter athletes and coaches! 


